
SRP Recognition Day
SRP Recognition Day is a great way to acknowledge the contributions  

School-Related Professionals make in helping to educate the whole student.

Up for some friendly competition?
Did your local, school or parent organization plan a spectacular event?  
Did you display posters and fliers to announce this special celebration?  

Tell us about it:
(Send SRP Recognition Day event photos, quotes, activities, etc.,)  

to Leslie Fottrell at lfottrel@nysutmail.org 
by Dec. 11 to be eligible!

Two 1st place winners — receive a two-for-one for the 2019 SRP  
Conference at the Desmond Hotel in Albany (an approximate 
$250 value) and have their event featured in a NYSUT publication.

All locals who email photos and info about 
their celebration will be entered to win:

We want to hear from you!


